
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

   

   

    

 

 

      

 

     

 

          

       

     

             

          

     

 

 

                  

 

  

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Pesky Varmints, LLC 
Office 239-353-PEST (7378) 

Info@PeskyVarmintsFL.com 

www.PeskyVarmintsFL.com 

March 29, 2022 

Mediterra Community Development District 

C/O Wrathell, Hunt and Associates 

9220 Bonita Beach Road, #214 

Bonita Springs, FL 34135 

Ref: Mediterra Lakes/ Cane Toad Tadpole Control 

Date of Visit: Tadpole Inspections on Friday, March 25th, 2022 

Summary of Visits: We had a crew in Mediterra to inspect the lakes for Cane toad tadpole 

removal. The map below will show the active lakes that we will continue to monitor. The other 

lakes were looking good so far. We are expecting tadpoles to continue to emerge throughout 

April. We ask if residents report tadpoles, please let us know the location right away so we can 

have a Wildlife Technician inspect. There has been an estimate of 6 gallons of Cane toad 

tadpoles removed from the lakes throughout Mediterra. There were also eggs found and 

removed. 

Invoice attached. 

Pictures Below: Cane Toad Eggs Removed from Lakes Map showing active lakes 

Protect Native Wildlife 

http://www.peskyvarmintsfl.com/
mailto:Info@PeskyVarmintsFL.com

